

December 1, 2016

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

********* From: Ward Beyermann, Chair, Executive Committee

College of Natural and Agricultural Science

00000000

Proposed Policy: Teaching Credit for Faculty-Led Internship Courses Re:

At its November 29th meeting the CNAS Executive Committee discussed the proposed policy allowing teaching credit for faculty-led internship courses. The committee approved the proposed revisions, as written, with the added comment that teaching credit must correlate with a course workload consistent with standard courses.

Sincerely yours, Ward Beyermann, Chair **CNAS Executive Committee**